
NZCHA MEMO JUNE 2023 

Hi all members

Until someone is found to do the Chatter, this will be the format to deliver current updates from 
the NZCHA.  All other information will be on the website - nzchacutting.com 

Thank you to Mindy for being the previous Chatter Editor.


We have an interim Secretary until we find a permanent one. Thank you to Karen for her many 
years of outstanding service in the role.  If you would like to be the new Secretary contact Janine 
Taylor at mtaitken1@gmail.com 


All NZCHA communication by email to the Secretary will now be sent to the new e mail address

nzcutting@outlook.com 


2023/2024 NZCHA COUNCIL: 
President -Janine Taylor	 

Vice President - Steve Gregory	 

Interim Secretary - Helen Holmes	 

Treasurer - Karen Matchitt

Julie Gregory	 Helen Holmes        Kristin Anselmi	 

Olivia Ladd	 Gemma Williams.  Harold Morrissey


Information, reminders from the Council zoom meeting 31/5/2023 

1. Cattle grazers are required. Contact Steve at juliesteve7@gmail.com if you can help graze 
cattle. Thank you to all those members who have grazed cattle. Your help to raise significant 
income for the NZCHA is greatly appreciated.


2. Survey Reminder.  All members recently received a survey to complete. Many have replied but 
for those few who have yet to do so you have until the 5th June. Any problems doing the 
survey then contact Olivia at livyladd@gmail.com


3. Council will be having a retreat aka two full days reviewing the previous season and planning 
for the new season  (tentative date beginning of July).  If you have anything to be discussed at 
this meeting then send your thoughts to the NZCHA Secretary at  nzcutting@outlook.com by 
the 1 July.


Have a great winter everyone.

Cheers

Helen

Interim Secretary

mailto:nzcutting@outlook.com
mailto:juliesteve7@gmail.com
mailto:livyladd@gmail.com
mailto:nzcutting@outlook.com

